NOT for Sale

Boycott Staples
and Quill.com

Staples and the U.S. Postal Service have cut a deal that jeopardizes
your mail service and your local post office. In fact, post offices
across the country are at risk — along with thousands of good jobs.

or Quill.com

The Staples deal is replacing full-service U.S. Post Offices
with knock-off post offices in Staples stores that are not
staffed with U.S. Postal Service employees.

You have a right to post offices staffed by workers who are
accountable to you and the American people. You have a right
to postal services provided by highly-trained, uniformed Postal
Service employees, who are sworn to safeguard your mail.

If Staples and the USPS continue this deal, it could lead to the
end of the Postal Service as we know it. Since the USPS-Staples
deal began, the Postal Service has reduced hours at nearby
post offices. Staples has closed more than 170 stores — with no notice
and no input from the community. What if those stores had replaced the

post offices in those neighborhoods? Who would serve the residents once Staples closed?

In addition to damaging service, the Staples deal is replacing living-wage jobs that our
community depends on with low-wage jobs that hurt our economy.

Our postal services don’t belong in a struggling company whose only allegiance is to its shareholders.
Boycott Staples and its subsidiary, Quill.com.

STOP STAPLES
The U.S. Mail is Not for Sale!

Get the whole story and sign the petition at StopStaples.com

Text POSTAL to 91990 for more info or to get involved.

Mobile alerts from APWU. Periodic messages. Msg & data rates may apply.
Text STOP to 91990 to stop receiving messages. Text HELP to 91990 for more information.




